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Your Rights Under Title VI
of the Civil Rights Act of 1964

Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 provides that “no person in the United States shall, on
the grounds of race, color, or national origin, be excluded from participation in, be denied
the benefits of, or be subjected to discrimination under any program or activity receiving
federal financial assistance” Related statutes provide protection against discrimination on
the basis of sex, age, disability, and socioeconomic status.

Any person who believes they have been discriminated against may file a written
complaint within 180 days of the alleged discrimination. Additional information

and Title VI Discrimination Complaint Forms can be obtained onthe

County of Orange / OC Public Works’ website at:
WWW.0cgov.com/contact/accessibility

Title VI Discrimination
Complaints may be submitted to:

OC Public Works
Compliance Manager,
Title VI Coordinator
County of Orange

300 N Flower Street #584
Santa Ana, CA 92701
(714) 667-3287

Para informacion en espafiol, o para
presentar una Queja de
Discriminacion del Titulo VI, sirvase
llamar al (714) 667-3287 para
asistencia.

Dé c6 thong tin bang tiéng Viét, hay
dé ndp mot Khiéu nai Ky thi Tieu dé
VI, xin goi s6

(714) 667-3287 dé duoc tro giup.
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